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Dear Parents:

During the week of November 12-16, Evans Park Elementary School will join schools nationwide
in celebrating the 97™ annual American Education Week. We will host Parents’ Day on
Tuesday, November 13™. Our plans are designed to spotlight an aspect of the work your
children engage in each day and highlight the importance of parental involvement in a child’s
education.

Our Parents’ Day will include activities for each grade level; the times for those are listed below,
along with a link for your response. Only parents who have registered in advance may attend;
please complete the response form on or before November 8. Strollers and younger siblings
are often a distraction; please arrange to attend without them.

We look forward to your participation and hope to see you on November 13,

Sincerely,

Peggy Lynch

Tuesday, November 13, 2018

9:30-10:00: Grade3
10:10 - 10:40: Grade 1
1:20-1:50: Grade 2
2:00—-2:30: Grade 4
2:40 - 3:10: Kindergarten

Please respond by clicking on this link and completing the form.

https://goo.gl/forms/vIu31b8NhBZbvOaz2



http://www.pearlriver.k12.ny.us/
https://goo.gl/forms/vlu31b8NhBZbvOaz2

